June 22, 2012

To our Manna’s Martial Arts Family,

Oliver and I would like to thank each of you for making such a positive impact on our
boys, Max and Lukas. Itis evident when you walk through the door at Manna’s that it is
not your typical martial arts studio, but more of a “life-learning” center. Each employee is
fabulous and loves what they do!

Master Manna has a wonderful way with the Little Dragons, insisting on discipline and
respect but always in a loving manner and with a smile. Our boys have learned much more
from Grandmaster Manna than just martial arts training. He shares and applies many of
his own life’s lessons to each of his students daily. Not to mention he takes time from his
busy schedule to meet and greet students and parents and discuss any concerns. Master
Brandt has not only trained our sons to be skilled at martial arts, but has also taken the
time to discuss bullying, shared his experiences on countless occasions and is an excellent
role model. When our son was asked to name a “hero” on a recent questionnaire, he
named Master Brandt. Mrs Brandt and the After School Program staff are just as fabulous!
She does a great job keeping the parents informed and fixing any problems that may arise.
She is definitely an asset to the establishment. It is always reassuring to know our boys are
left in these capable, caring hands.

So, of course, we will miss you all.......... keep up the amazing job!!

‘Warm Regards,
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The Gessners



